
 

 
DRIFFIELD NORTHFIELD INFANT SCHOOL 

 
Tel: 257487                                 2nd April 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Here are some items of news and information before we break up for Easter. 
 

                  Thank you 
 

We would like to say a big thank you to Ken Bentley Speciality Foods 
for their generous donation of mini Easters eggs for our Easter crafts, 
which the children will be doing this week. 

 
                                  Year 2 Easter Bingo 
 
            As part of Year 2’s fundraising for their Science Trip to Bempton 

Cliffs RSPB Centre and Living Seas at Flamborough they are having 
an Easter Egg Tombola on Wednesday 3rd April from 3.00pm for all 
the family.  We are hoping to hold the tombola outside, dependant  

            on the weather and to see you there. 
 

Gardening and Wildlife at Northfield 
for next half term 

 
Tuesday 23rd April 
Tuesday 30th April 
Tuesday 7th May 
Monday 13th May 
Tuesday 21st May 
Tuesday 4th June 

Dragonflies 
Grasshoppers 
Bumble bees 
Caterpillars  
Butterflies 
Ladybirds 

 
 
 
 
                                           P.E. Kits 

 
Now the weather is getting better the children will be going outside for 
P.E. whenever possible.  Please ensure they have suitable footwear for 
outside and a warm top.  Thank you  
 
                               



 
 

St George’ Day Lunch 
 

                       Just a reminder that when we return on Tuesday 23rd April we will  
be having the  St. George’s Day lunch of dragon burger  
(beefburger)/vegie chilli pots, fries, beans and sweetcorn with  
Medieval funfetti cake (rainbow speckled sponge with vanilla  
buttercream) to follow.  This is in place of the printed  

                      menu. 
 
                                                     

                                                      New Arrival 
 
We are pleased to announce that Mrs. Wainwright has had her baby, a 
little girl, Willow.  Both mum and baby are well and we are hoping for a 
visit soon 
  
 
                                             Bags2School 
 

We are having a Bags2School collection on Tuesday 30th April 9am.   
The bags for filling will be sent home before we finish for Easter. Thank  
you for your support. 

 
                                              Reminders 

 
Please can you ensure that all your child’s belongings are named. Thank you.  
 
It is lovely to see so many using our Breakfast Club, but we would 
appreciate prompt payment for sessions taken as we cannot afford 
sessions to be taken without payment.  It would be most helpful for 
staff at Breakfast Club if you could pay an amount in advance or at 
the office.  This would save time in the morning having to issue 
receipts every day while you wait. Thank you. 
 
  
Thank you for your continuing support and we will see you on Tuesday 23rd April  
for the start of the Summer Term 

 
 

Driffield Northfield Infant School 


